	URGENT:  YEARBOOK SALES HAVE BEEN
REOPENED and EXTENDED!
 

	June 7, 2020
You can still order our 2019-2020 Lisbon Yearbook today through Wednesday, June 17th at https://www.strawbridge.net- code is YB112104

If you are unsure if you ordered a yearbook in the original order please email Elizabeth Hall with your child's name and grade and she can check the original order -  elizabeth.zabora@gmail.com

These books will be distributed sometime this summer after they have been received.

Scholarships are available for those in need - please contact Mrs. Anoff directly at (443) 864-6708 or debra_anoff@hcpss.org.

Please note: The PTA did not purchase any memory books as gifts for students in any grade this year. If you want a memory book and haven't already purchased one, please do so in this order.
Thank you!
Lisbon PTA
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